
 
 
  
 
 
        Friday, March 13, 2020 (4pm update) 
 
 
Dear Parishioners and Friends of Saint Francis Xavier, 
 
 Please note the following:  ALL INFORMATION FROM MY PREVIOUS LETTER (3pm update) Stands 
except:  ALL RELIGIOUS EDUCATION/FAITH FORMATION ACTIVITES FOR THIS WEEKEND ARE CANCELED.  
Mass will still be Celebrated.  Please contact Fr. Jason with any questions.   
 
       In the Lord, 

Father Jason R. Feigh 
       Pastor       
    


